
This year for the LEG Grant I asked my class what materials we needed for our 

classroom and then I worked with the students to pick them out. We decided on new 

dry erase boards because our old boards no 

longer had lines for handwriting, they had been 

used so much that the lines had literally worn 

away.  We use the boards almost on a daily 

basis for practicing spelling words and phonics 

lessons.  The students also wanted to order new 

letter stamps in both upper and lower case 

because our old set was falling apart. We use the 

stamps for letter recognition, stamping names, and spelling word practice. The phonics 

activity box we ordered is used during Literacy Centers. It helps the students build 

words using foam letters and picture cards. Thank you for funding our new materials! 

 

                 

 


